
 

 

 

Kerikeri Cruising Club 2014 – 2015 season 

 

The new season will commence on Wednesday October 15th with the 

sailing of the first of the Scottronic Wednesday Series races. 

The courses for the new season have been posted and the new 

season’s web site, including Notices of Race and Sailing Instructions 

will be up and running shortly. 

The new season’s calendar, along with all race dates, is now on this 

website under the page headed “Calendar”. 

 

Craig Jones 
For Kerikeri Cruising Club Keelboat Committee 
September 30, 2014 
 
 


